
January ?th, 1928

S. He Hamilton, Esq,, 
515 Victoria Avenue, 
Wastmount, Cue*

Deer Ur. Hamilton:-
Let me aeknov/ledge receipt this morning of your letter of January 5th*
I quite agree with all you 

say. The roof of the Engineering Building is by 
no means a proper place for the setting up of a 
wind recording instrument and we must make bette 
provision than that. As you most rightly point 
out the establishment of a station at St. Hubert 
makes more than ever necessary the ready availa­
bility of information regarding the weather.
The pilots out there should be in a position to 
telephone to us for their information and not to 
some far distant weather station. I shall give 
attention to the matter and see what can be done

With all good wishes, I am. 
Yours faithfully.

Principal•


